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The Ontario Civil Liberties Association opposes the Canadian government proposal to force 
employees and travellers to be injected with vaccine products. 
 
This is an egregious violation of fundamental rights, an assault against personal integrity and 
dignity, and an attack against control over one’s own body. 
 
There is no palpable reason for the injection campaign, beyond the media frenzy and 
constructed institutional bias surrounding COVID-19. 
 
To our knowledge, the government has not made or reported scientific investigations to 
analyze and characterize the contents of batches of the vaccine products for substances and 
toxicity. The government has not performed independent analytical tests on these novel 
pharmaceutical products that are made for profit and injected directly into the bodies of 
citizens.   
 
The government’s motivation on the eve of the coming federal election is clearly to create a 
wedge issue.  Such political exploitation, using a massively promoted health pretext, is 
unconscionable. It is wrong. All Canadians should be gravely concerned. 
 
Relevant articles: 
 
“A Letter to the Unvaccinated”, (2 August 2021), https://ocla.ca/a-letter-to-the-unvaccinated/ 
 
“Analysis of all-cause mortality by week in Canada 2010-2021, by province, age and sex: There was no 
COVID-19 pandemic, and there is strong evidence of response-caused deaths in the most elderly and in 
young males”, (6 August 2021), https://denisrancourt.ca/entries.php?id=104 
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